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A 100-hour practicum experience in higher education is a requirement of the SAHE 

program. Students choose a site based on their learning and professional goals.  

Four new practicum positions are now available to help SAHE 

students fulfill the practicum aspect of their degree. 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outstanding Innovative Program Award:  

SAHE Travel Tour 
 

 The Outstanding Innovative Program Award from ACPA’s Commission 
for Graduate and Professional Student Development honors an innovative 

program that provides exceptional support to graduate/professional 
students; represents a new and creative way to support 

graduate/professional students or achieves outstanding results. 
 

 



 

Please share your exciting professional news and updates with us! 

Robbie Armstrong ‘16 began a live-in position at Drew University in Madison, New 

Jersey in January.  

Mollie Sutherland ’16 is now the Assistant Director of Career & Professional 

Development Services at Arizona State University.  

Several SAHE students were hired recently for Extended Studies at Colorado State 

Univeristy-Pueblo. Jonothan Stephenson ’18 is a Program Coordinator, Juliette 

Mogenson ’18 is Interim Coordinator for the Construction Management Online 

Program, and Ashley Marshall ‘18 is a Program Specialist for the Teacher 

Education Program. They join SAHE alum, Meghan Weiss ’16, in the office.  

Chris Rief ’18 and Olivia Stanton '18 started new graduate assistantships. Chris is 

in the College of Education and Olivia is in the Academic Advising office at UCCS. 

Burcu Johnson ’16 began as the Veteran Student Success Coordinator in the Office 

of Veteran and Military Student Affairs at UCCS in January where she completed her 

practicum just six months before being hired full time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sarah Marshall, 1st year 

student, and her 

husband welcomed 

Calvin Steve Marshall 

into the world on 

December 20th, 2016. 

Congratulations! 



 
 


